
Meeting:  March 26, 2024 Regular Board Meeting 

Delegation:  Paul Chapman, Nanaimo & Area Land Trust (NALT)  

Subject:  In support of 13.1. Request to the Federal and Provincial Governments re: 
Harewood Plains 

Summary: The Harewood Plains is unique to the region and deserves protection. The Plains 
area contains critical habitat for the endangered plant species Hosackia Pinnata. 
The area of critical habitat exists within the City of Nanaimo and RDN Area C  

Action Requested: To support the motions. 

 

Please note:   This delegation plans to attend in person. 

   They will have a presentation. 


